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Travers Buxton to Casement 


Casement note: R 10 Sept 1912 Falcarragh 


	THE ANTI-SLAVERY AND ABORIGINES PROTECTION SOCIETY

Secretary:								     51, DENISON HOUSE,	
TRAVERS BUXTON, M.A.					     VAUXHALL BRIDGE ROAD,
										     LONDON, S.W.
Organising Secretaries:
REV. J.H. AND MRS. HARRIS			
9th September, 1912

Dear Sir Roger Casement,
	Thank you for your letter of the 5th, which I find this morning. Your telegram of the 7th was also received. I at once communicated on the telephone with our solicitors, Messrs Morgan, Price & Company, and they told me that they proposed (following a suggestion which Mr. Tyrrell had made to Mr. Harris) to write to the Foreign Office telling them that they were proposing to you that you should make an affidavit verifying the Blue Book. The solicitors think the best plan is to send the affidavit to you through the Foreign Office, asking them to forward. I understand from your letter that there is no lawyer within reach of you, and no doubt Messrs Morgan Price and Company will make some suggestion to you on this point.
	I am very sorry to learn that you were ill in bed last week, and hope that you are now better.
	Thanks for your previous letter about the photographs. I do not quite see my way to asking Mr. Gielgud for the snapshot, as our previous correspondence with that gentleman has been of a rather unpleasant nature, when he wrote to us as Secretary of the Company! Thank you for what you say about the Franciscan missionaries. I wrote to Mr. Browne again last week about it, and we hope that their reports, when they get to the Putumayo, will be made public.
	I am going away for a week or ten days, and do not expect to be very often here during the rest of this month, but shall be at all times accessible by post.
	Believe me,
	Yours sincerely,
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